
July 15, 2018 Board meeting 

 

Linda King, Mark Moore, Joanne Wicker, and Elsie Shaw were in attendance. 

John Beebe was absent. 

 

Minutes of the June meeting we’re approved via email. 

 

There is no treasurer report this month. 

 

Membership: 

 

There are six new members who have all received welcome letters from Elsie 

Shaw. There are 112 total members. 

 

Unit games: 

 

The unit game hospitality for December 9 will be provided by Joanne Wicker and 

Mark Moore. December 16 is the Christmas party. 

 

Schedule for 2019 games: 

 

Mark Moore will contact the CRC about available dates. He will check to see if 

May 1 is available. There will be a price increase from Morgan Hill and the 

increase to the members will be discussed at a future meeting. 

 

We are in need of a columnist for the Diamond in the Rough. Announcements 

will be made at our weekly games. 

 

Old business: 

 

The Earthquake Sectional advertisements and Flyers are going out. Linda King 

and Elsie Shaw will be assisting Partnership Chair Jonna Robinson with interclub 

partnerships. 

Joanne Wicker will do a mini lesson starting in October. 

 

Meeting adjourned.  

Respectfully submitted, Joanne Wicker 


